
Team CyberFreight would like to thank all customers and other business
partners for the great support during this difficult year 2020 with the 
COVID-19 rollercoaster ride. 

With great discipline in all facilities we have managed to avoid any direct
contamination related to the workplace. Measures such as working in
shifts, working from home, keeping 1.5 meter distance, wearing a mouth
mask and disinfecting hands have all contributed to this. 
And a bit of luck of course.

We have invested in infrastructure and additional hardware to enable
people to work more from home and in remodeling and converting office
spaces every 5 feet away.

It looks as though a number of positive things will immediately change
in 2021. It can only get better than it used to be, especially when we start
vaccinating. 

And on the global economic front, we assume that we can get rid of the
existing trade wars with additional taxes and build and restore a world
with positive communication.

Merry Christmas
and a happy New Year!



Team CyberFreight is very grateful to you, our customer and other
business partners, for the support and we hope that in 2021 and well
beyond we have the opportunity to work with you again and to prove that
we add value in a different way to your business.

Ever since it was founded in 1999, CyberFreight has stood for flexibility,
dedication, passion and innovation and we are not going to change that.

We wish everyone a Merry Christmas with the family and other
relatives, a safe and peaceful New Year's Eve and we toast to 
a better, more beautiful and above all safer 2021!

Karin and Jacques van den Berg DGA, CyberFreight 
Management and the CyberFreight International staff


